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January
Twenty-fourth

1921.

w. A. Griffin, Ssq., 
South Garilner, Me.

Dear Sir

I have just "been informel by
the G.O.C., I.:). Ho. 4 that the Quartermaster 
General is prepared to treat your .case as a 
special one.

I hope that shortly your wishes 
in this regard will he met.

Yours faithfully

Principal


